
THE COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

4st December 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Trip to Sarehole Mill.  

On the 17th, 18th and 19th January, we have arranged a really exciting Year 3 Stone Age 
trip to Sarehole Mill. This will consolidate the children’s learning on the previous topic of 
‘Early Man’ which focuses on the Stone Age through to the Iron Age. As the centre can only 
hold 30 children at a time, each Year 3 class will be going on a different date: 

3P: 17th January 

3C: 18th January 

3M: 19th January  

In accordance with our Charging Policy, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16 
per pupil, to cover costs such as travel, entrance and insurance. Unfortunately, in some cases 
where there are insufficient contributions, we have to consider cancelling trips or events 
which we naturally try to avoid. Your contributions go a long way to helping us manage our 
school funds to ensure maximum value for every child, so thank you in anticipation of your 
ongoing financial support. Payments should be made via ParentPay. 

We will travel by coach to Sarehole Mill and will be spending the day taking part in various 
Prehistoric activities including: shelter making; exploring Stone Age food; visiting a Bronze 
Age site; and creating Stone Age cave paintings using authentic materials! 

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and aim to be back to school at 3:00pm. Children will 
be collected from the playground as usual. However, should any complications arise due to 
traffic, we will inform the school immediately.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag. Please do not send your 
child with any glass bottles. If your child receives free school meals, a packed lunch will be 
provided by AIP, our school caterers. The children will need to wear school uniform for the 
trip. As the weather may be cold and we will be based outside, we ask that all children wear 
wellingtons or other outside footwear and come wrapped up warmly, ideally in a thick or 
waterproof coat.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr McGarry, Miss Cooper and Miss Pugh 

 


